
 

 

Greens Senator's additional comments 
 
 
1.1 The Australian Greens support the comments of the Labor Senators and note 
that during Environment estimates the Chair similarly ended sessions on Monday, 26 
May and Tuesday, 27 May early, rather than allocating saved time to outcomes where 
Senators (particularly Greens Senators) had many more questions. The Greens at the 
time requested that the saved time be used rather than finishing early but were 
overruled by the Chair. 
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Larissa Waters 
Senator for Queensland 
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